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9th July 2021 
 

Parents of pupils in 3E 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
As you are aware your child was sent home from school on Monday when we received notification that 
there had been a positive lateral flow test within the bubble. I would like to thank you all for your support 
and swift action in coming to collect your child. 
 
Unfortunately we have been notified of another positive case within the bubble who was last in contact 
with your child was on Monday morning before we were aware of the bubble closure. 
 
After a conversation with the Covid team at Bolton local authority, I am writing to inform you that as your 
child has had contact with an additional case that has been confirmed by PCR your child will now need to 
isolate up to and including Thursday 15th July. They can return to school and their usual activities on Friday 
16th July.  
 
I know that this extension to isolation is extremely frustrating especially as we are so close to a change in 
restrictions and so I greatly appreciate your cooperation. Given the extension to isolation, additional work 
packs and vouchers for free school meals will be distributed next week. 
 
I once again apologise for the inconvenience but I know you will appreciate that this is in the safety 
interests of pupils in the bubble as well as other pupils in school. 
 
 
 

 
 
 
Mrs Driver 
Head of School 

 


